
As a proud Oregonian I want you to know how strongly I support fair redistricting free of 
gerrymandering. Below is my testimony concerning the Redistricting of Oregon. Let's 
get this right, we have to live with the consequences for a decade.  It is evident that 
Plan B is the right path for Congressional districts in our State. The Senate districts that 
are presented in Plan B are also the best for the State.  Plan B house districts 
presented are as well the best options for our State 
 
To be clear, I support: 
Congressional district – Plan B 
Senate Districts – Plan B 
House Districts – Plan B 
 
Thank you for documenting my testimony. 
 
Benjamin Roche 
2551 Boston St SE, Albany, OR 97322 
 


